
Sainsbury’s building of flats 

I strongly oppose this plan of building flats in the current Sainsbury’s n21.
It would be disastrous for the local area with an increase in traffic, pollution, and a strain on local services such 
as GP and health services.
Enough flats have been built now in N13 Fox Lane and N21 New River on Green Lanes also Stonard Rd N13.

The big Sainsbury’s store would be strongly missed as smaller stores do not have a wide range of products. It 
would be a great loss to the local community. The nearest large store would be Enfield A10 or Edmonton. Many 
elderly people use this store and cannot travel further to get shopping.

Maybe Enfield could employ more gardeners  to look after the area. New area at the new river n21 is a disgrace. 
Why do all the planting if the grass cannot be cut really overgrown. Streets are not swept, the borough is in 
decline.
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